
 

  

09 September 2020 
Wage Negotiation Advisory No. 32 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 
REPORT FOLLOWING WAGE NEGOTIATION MEETING HELD YESTERDAY, 08 SEPTEMBER 
2020 
 
 
In the third CCMA-facilitated Main Agreement negotiation meeting held yesterday, 08 
September 2020, SAEFA made significant progress towards reaching an agreement with 
Solidarity trade union.  In response to the proposal made by SAEFA (shared with members 
previously), Solidarity proposed that the parties meet again next week, in order to work 
clause by clause through the agreement with a view to recording all areas of agreement and 
highlighting those areas left for further negotiation.  Solidarity expressed their agreement 
with certain proposals made by SAEFA thus far. 
 
It was agreed that this further, concentrated engagement would take place under the 
auspices of the MEIBC on 16 September 2020 and that further CCMA-facilitated discussions 
will then follow in due course, if required. 
 
SAEFA will keep members fully informed of developments as they occur. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Gordon Angus 
SAEFA Executive Director 
 

 


